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03 October 2019 
 
«Forename» «Surname» 
 

Dear Parent 

 

The pupils in Mrs Brolly’s P3 class will be visiting the Palace Stables on Wednesday 

16th October for the Apple Blossom Programme as part of their ‘World Around Us’ 

studies.  All pupils need to wear their uniform, coat and suitable footwear (runners 

or shoes only).    Pupils will be back in time for lunch.  Cost of this trip is £7 per 

pupil. 

Please use the google link sent to your phone on Friday 27th September to complete 

the online form permission slip with the details of an emergency name and contact 

number for this day.  Please note this is the same reply slip as Mr Hart’s trip to the 

poetry workshop. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Joan Brolly (Mrs) 
Class Teacher 
 
 

IN CHRIST WE LIVE,  

LOVE AND LEARN 

St Joseph’s PS 

50 Fernaloy Rd. 

Madden 

BT60 3LR 

 

Telephone: 

02837531890 

 

Principal:  

Paud Loughran  

Bed (Hons) MEd 

 

Email: 

ploughran734@C2kni.net 

 


